
1

Christine Whyte

From: Deborah Barnette <Deborah.Barnette@bpl.co.uk>

Sent: 14 September 2015 16:17

To: Local Plan

Cc: crispinwride@yahoo.co.uk; ann.darnell@hertsmere.co.uk

Subject: BPL PLANNING - REPRESENTATIONS FORM

Attachments: Planning Development Boundary Notes 02.09.15.pdf; SADM Response Form BPL 10

Sept 2015.pdf

Dear Sirs,

Further to discussions with your Planning Officer Anne Darnell, it has been suggested that we submit these formal
representations on the Site Allocations and Development Management Policies Plan (SADM), with specific regard to
Bio Products Laboratories site on Dagger Lane.

We have suggested adjustments to the development boundary illustrated on the maps contained within the document,
to include all existing buildings and potential new buildings on the site and attach a short presentation with this form to
reflect our outline proposals.

Mrs Darnell suggested that following our submission of these formal representations that we would be able to have
further discussions with her in the next few weeks, to agree a 'Statement of Common Ground' that reflects the
potential expansion of the facility.

We look forward to this meeting very soon.

Best Regards,
Deborah Barnette
COO

Bio Products Laboratory Ltd
Dagger Lane
Elstree
Herts WD6 3BX
United Kingdom

Tel +44 (0) 20 8957 2214

email: deborah.barnette@bpl.co.uk
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